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After another great year of hockey, we are here tonight to look forward 

to the next season with great anticipation as it will be a giant year for our 

association. 

 

We will be proudly hosting the 2024-25 Esso Cup in April of this coming 

season and we all are excited to watch the highest level of Female minor 

hockey in the Border City.  Dan will have a competitive team I am sure, 

and we won’t know until the games are played how it will all work out, 

but it will be exciting to watch unfold. 

 

Our new LMHA website will be rolled out in the coming weeks after 

some cleaning up and formatting issues have been dealt with, so we are 

looking forward to further showcasing the association on the web. 

 

This previous season saw the first provincial championship for our U13 

Female AA Steelers with a home ice win after as close to a perfect season 

as you can get and after a successful job of hosting Provincials by the 

organizing team. 

 



Also, this was the first season with Dan Auchenberg as our General 

Manager for LMHA and Head Coach of the U18 AAA Steelers. Dan has 

given our association instant credibility with plans for further player 

development next season and a respected voice at the Hockey Alberta 

table, so we are looking forward to next season with Dan at the helm. 

 

Thanks as always to Denise and Tracy inside the office day to day and 

keeping things on track with regards to registrations, team rosters, player 

movements, ice scheduling, day to day questions, requests and whatever 

else a day in the life of the office encounters. Your efforts cannot be 

overstated with what you mean to the entire association so all we can 

offer is this small public thank you. 

 

Our players, coaches, managers and parents spent many early hours, 

endless kilometers on the highways and many liters of coffee consumed 

in cold stands all the while being fantastic ambassadors of the 

association and the City of Lloydminster. 

 

I would like to thank all the LMHA board members, both outgoing and 

those who still have a term left for their efforts this past year and the 

countless hours of phone calls, rink visits and our meetings to help steer 

the giant ship forward.  To the newly appointed board members, thank 

you in advance for standing up to volunteer your time and we are looking 

forward to working with you to continue this forward progress. 

 

Dean Segberg - Executive Chair, Lloydminster Minor Hockey Association 

 


